MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. OGM - 2020 – 02

TO

FAX NO. 658-4918

ALL MEMBERS

FROM

**CLIFF FRIEDMAN** 

**GENERAL MANAGER** 

DATE

**8 JANUARY 2020** 

SUBJECT

**BUNKER IMPROVEMENT** 

Dear Members,

Today, under direction of the Board and Grounds Committee, Management has started the project for bunker improvement on the South Course green side bunkers. Currently 21 green side bunkers are silica sand that will be replaced by crushed marble. The project will, in addition to making South Course bunkers uniform in color and texture, will also clean and improve the drainage in those bunkers.

During the improvement project, the bunkers that are being worked on will be Ground Under Repair, and free relief is to be taken from those bunkers until management provide further notice.

Very Best Regards,

General Manager